
Sakura-Con General Meeting for July 20, 2014 

Meeting called to order at 1:02pm 

 

Operations Report 

Looking for volunteers for many positions 

 

Programming Report 

Still assessing volunteer needs; please contact Programming@sakuracon.org if you are interested in 

volunteering for Programming 

 

Membership Report 

Registration, Membership Office, Registration Development, and Staff Preservation are all looking for 

volunteers. Looking especially for people who are interested in programming for Registration 

Development. 

Pre-registration is now open! 

Looking for volunteers for registration line control and comptroller positions. 

 

Publicity Report 

Staff BBQ is on August 24 at Gene Coulon park; please contact info@sakuracon.org if you can help 

transport or help clean up! 

Still looking for some coordinator-level volunteers, as well as general volunteers 

New website prototype is moving along. 

More Team Sakura events are in progress; check the website for details 

 

Facilities Report 

Hotel negotiations continue to progress. 

 

Relations Report 

Two guests are confirmed; more are in the works! 



Looking for more volunteers for Charity Auction; please contact relations@sakuracon.org or 

info@sakuracon.org if you would like to help 

 

Member Comments 

Discussion of communication opportunities (email, website, Facebook, Twitter) 

Through October 19th: “Deco Japan” at Seattle Asian Art Museum (SAAM). Associated with this exhibit, 

Deco-Era Japanese File Series events begin at 8:30pm at Volunteer Park Amphitheater. Films are free 

and open to the public. 

July 25th: Film “The Lady and the Beard” (1931, silent film) @ SAAM 

July 26-27: Natsu Matsuri at Uwajimaya 

August 1: “Osaka Elegy” (1936) @ SAAM 

August 8: “Floating Weeds” (1959) @ SAAM 

August 23: Otsukimi (moon viewing) at the Japanese Garden near the Seattle Arboretum 

 

Motion to adjourn made and seconded. 

Meeting adjourned at 1:43pm. 


